
WAVE	Newsletter	-	December 2018

Thank	you	for	taking	part	in	both	WAVE	events	in	Glasgow	!

EACS-WAVE	joint	session:	"What	Women	Want"
HIV	Glasgow,	October	31,	2018
Over	500	people	attended	our	joint	session.
We	received	a	very	positive	feedback,	 for	presenting	clinical	cases	with	active
voting	and	for	selecting	three	young	scientists	to	present	their	work	devoted	to
WLWH.	Please	follow	the	link	to	find	out	more.

WAVE	Working	Committees	cornerstone	meeting
HIV	Glasgow,	October	30,	2018	
28	 WAVE	 members	 have	 worked	 in	 groups	 to	 define	 goals	 to	 achieve	 and
identify	tasks	for	the	near	future.	The	proposals	of	planned	actions	as	well	as
suggestions	 of	 collaborations	 will	 be	 soon	 published	 on	 groups.io	 and	 a
summary	document	circulated	among	all	members	via	e-mail.

WAVE	news
We	would	like	to	welcome	Prof.	Yvonne	Gilleece,	who	was	unanimously	selected
as	a	new	SC	member.	We	are	happy	to	have	you	on	board,	Yvonne!

The	next	WAVE	workshop	will	be	held	at	the	17th	European	AIDS	Conference,	in
Basel,	Switzerland.	We	are	keen	to	give	our	working	committees	the	opportunity
to	have	their	next	face-to-face	meeting	to	outline	their	first	initiatives	and	future
plans.	 Should	 you	 have	 any	 suggestions	 regarding	 the	 workshop,	 please
contact	Karoline	Aebi-Popp.

How	to	be	a	WAVE	member	or	to	join	the	WAVE	Working
Committees?
If	you	are	registered	as	an	EACS	member,	contact
WaveSecretariat[at]eacsociety.org	to	join	WAVE	or	WWC.	It	is	free.
Don’t	forget	to	answer	the	survey	you	will	receive!	It	is	your	formal
consent	to	be	a	WAVE	member.

We	will	keep	you	updated	on	the	WAVE	activities	through	dedicated	WAVE
newsletters	and	posts	on	groups.io.

Best	wishes,

Justyna	Kowalska	/	Karoline	Aebi-Popp

EACS	WAVE	Secretariat
WaveSecretariat@eacsociety.org/
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